Justification for A Non-Substantive change

The Small Business Administration is requesting approval for A non-substantive change,
which was required for Generic PRA/IC due to the fact SBA initially inadvertently
entered a burden hours of 2,680 for this Generic collection, which no burden should have
been indicated on the initial submission. SBA has since deleted the initial burden request
in order to add other Generic clearance’s to collection 3245-0398.



